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Dear Parents and Carers,   

As we approach the end of this term and the festive season, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the 

incredible journey we have embarked upon together this term at St. Nicholas.  

First and foremost, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and every member of our community. To 

the parents and carers, thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. Your 

unwavering support, commitment, and partnership have been invaluable. 

To our dedicated school staff, your passion, resilience, and tireless efforts have been the backbone of our 

school's success, this term. Your ability to inspire, nurture, and guide our pupils is truly commendable.  

To our wonderful pupils, thank you for your enthusiasm, curiosity, and endless energy. Your smiles, 

laughter, and unique perspectives brighten our classrooms every day.  

This term has been filled with memorable moments, achievements, and challenges that have strengthened 

our bonds and shaped our collective spirit. From our engaging lessons and extracurricular activities to our 

special events and celebrations, every experience has contributed to the rich tapestry of our school 

community. 

Ofsted 

Thank you for your continued support during this period. You would have been very 

proud of the children as they were delightful and so eloquent. Once we have received 

the report we will send it out to you.  
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Attendance 

We are still striving for excellent attendance at St. Nicholas, thank you for you continued support with this 

and getting your children into school every day. In January we will be having an attendance week on 29th 

January 2024 – where children will receive a reward if they are in every day that week.  

Minor ailments – if your child has one of these minor ailments - cough/cold/headache/sore throat/tummy 

ache/cold sore/conjunctivitis/hand, foot and mouth/head lice and nits/slapped cheek/threadworms, your 

child can still attend school. For further advice please click on the NHS link here: Is my child too ill for 

school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

  

 

Carol Singing at Waitrose 

 

Thank you to all who came to see our Y6 Choir sing at Waitrose. We raised £604 which will go into school 

fund to help subsidise trips and visits.   

 

Finally, we want to wish each and every one of you a joyous Christmas, 

a restful holiday break, and a prosperous New Year.  

 

 

Dates for Spring 2024 

School Re-opens for pupils – 8.45am Tuesday 9th January 2024  

FS2 Superhero day – Friday 12th January 2024 

Close for Half Term – 3.15pm Friday 9th February 2024 

School Re-opens – 8.45am Monday 19th February 2024 
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